
#PSAYouthSurvey: Shaping the future of young public 
servants 
 
The PSA recognises the vital role that young employees play in shaping the future of the public service. 
As part of the PSA’s continued efforts to represent and support members effectively, the PSA is launching 
the #PSAYouthSurvey to better understand the unique needs, expectations, and challenges faced by 
young public servants. 
 
The survey seeks to gain insight into a variety of key areas, including workplace concerns, career 
development, Union benefits, communication preferences, and levels of engagement. By participating in 
this initiative, young employees will assist the PSA to: 
 
• Tailor Union services and benefits to better suit your needs 
• Identify and address workplace issues affecting young employees 
• Strengthen communication channels and engagement opportunities 
• Inform strategic decisions that promote inclusive representation 

 
The PSA invites all young public servant (members or non-members), to take part in this important 
initiative. Your voice matters, and your feedback will directly influence how the PSA advocates for and 
supports you going forward. 
 
To participate, please complete the survey using the following link: 
https://forms.office.com/r/jXGXpU2Tw7  
 
Please submit your responses by 15:00 on 7 July 2025. All participants will be entered into a draw where 
FIVE lucky winners will receive a prize from the PSA! 

Thank you for helping the PSA to build a stronger, more responsive Union – shaped by your voice! 
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